
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 

244-1599 

March 16, 1983 

Mr. Jim VonTongolon 
Henningson, Durham & Richardson 
1100 Capitol Life Center 
Denver, CO 80203 

Dear Jim: 

Enclosed are the City/County Sewer Agreements I promised to send you per 
telephone conversation of March 14, 1983. Notice that no provision is 
made for amending the 201 Service Area Boundary. 

Yesterday, I informed the County Commissioners that we are undertaking a 
comprehensive evaluationof procedures and criteria for 201 Service Area 
Boundary alterations. They then approved an extension of the area for 
properties adjacent to the Paradise Hills Interceptor, on the theory that 
the area should not have logically been excluded for the initial 201 
service area designation.  

Very truly yours, 

Steve Johnson 

SJ/rs 

Enclosure 
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